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27 March 2018

~ MEMORANDUM ORDER No. CCDP-2018-048
I

TO ALL CONCERNED
UP MANILA COMMUNI

I

SUBJECT: RESPON~E TO DEATH HREATS/GUN THREATS RECEIVED BY OUR
CONSTITUENTS

Please be informed that once you receive a threat in whatever capacity or in any
way (by text message, by a call, etc.) ou should immediately inform/report to UP Manila
Police Office (UPMPO)thru telephone no. 554-84-00 local 2552, or to the Security Office
24/7 Hotline no. 0923-469-9969. Th~ UPMPOwill take charge of the necessary steps from
thereon. The Chief of folice, UPMPO!shall immediately make coordination and notify the
UPMChancellor, the PGHDirector, tfe College Dean concerned, and the UPMHealth and
Safety Committee Chair of such threat/so The UPMPOshall likewise enable and carry out
the Standing Contingency Plan pursuant to the Standard Operating Procedures (SOP) for
the purpose.

For your guidance.
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